From: Baughman, Tom [tbaughman@finsvcs.com)
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 4:42 PM
To: Comments, Public

I'am a licensed Insurance agent and registered rep and adamantly opposed to the expansion of Finra's oversight into non
registered financial products. Finra should concentrate on cleaning up the Bernie Madoff's of the world and leave the tried
and true financial products alone. The common man has government too involved in their lives now and don't need more
government bureaucracy.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom r. baughman
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